
PETANQUE  at  MANNOFIELD

It is hoped to be creating a Pétanque ( French Boules )
Club, at Mannofield Cricket Club, in the very near

future, open to all who Play ……. or wish to learn to Play,
this great Family Game !!

Tuition shall be available, as shall be the Equipment.

An
OPEN  MEETING

shall be held at
Mannofield Cricket Club

on
Sunday 22nd May, at 2.30 pm

to which ALL Interested, are cordially Invited.
It is planned to hold an

" Open - Come & Try " afternoon very soon after.

Bring along Family and Friends.

For further details, contact -
Dave McDonald

petanqueforfun@gmail.com
07866 910 865
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